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July 26, 2018          

The Honorable Carlos Curbelo 

The United States House of Representatives 

1404 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Representative Curbelo: 

 

We write to you today as representatives of the Shellfish Growers Climate Coalition.  We are a 

diverse group of shellfish growers whose businesses depend upon healthy ocean waters on the 

Atlantic, Pacific, and Gulf coasts.  Thank you for introducing H.R. 6463, the MARKET CHOICE 

Act.  

The Shellfish Growers Climate Coalitions believes reducing carbon emissions is an urgent 

national priority, and we strongly support the type of market-based approach that you have 

proposed.  

We appreciate your leadership and look forward to constructive conversation with you and other 

Members of Congress on policy solutions to address climate change.   

 

CC:  The Honorable Brian Fitzpatrick  


